
PARTNERING FOR SUCCESS 
ESO + WESTERN VIRGINIA EMS

Learn more about state discounts for add-on products at eso.com/va-do-more.

Did you know that you have access to a state-funded 

ePCR solution from the Western Virginia EMS? ESO 

Electronic Health Record (EHR), the industry’s leading 

ePCR, is state-funded for agencies across Virginia and 

designed to equip EMS agencies with required 

functionalities for collecting, submitting and analyzing 

patient care data.

WHAT’S INCLUDED IN THE ESO PARTNERSHIP WITH WVEMS COUNCIL?

PRODUCT
PROVIDED BY

WVEMS

OPTIONAL

ADD-ON ITEMS

ePCR for Patient Data Collection

Cardiac Monitor Integration

CAD Integration

Basic Analytics

Advanced Analytics (Create Your Reports)

Mobile Capabilities

Quality Management (QA/QI)

Billing Interface

ESO Health Data Exchange Integration

ESO Fire RMS

ESO Asset Management

ESO Checklists

ESO Inventory

ESO Personnel Management

ESO Scheduling

www.eso.com/va-do-more


ESO CHECKLISTS

Go beyond the spreadsheet or 
paper with ESO Checklists.   
Our dynamic application 

provides east to use digital 
checklists to capture current 

condition of vehicles, 
equipment, places and people.  

ESO FIRE RMS

Meet the most demanding 
and evolving needs of your 
fire department with ESO 

Fire RMS, including Incidents, 
Personnel Management, 

Scheduling, Properties and 
Inspections, Activities, 

Permits, Asset Management, 
Checklists and Hydrants.

ESO PERSONNEL 
MANAGEMENT

Manage your department’s 
records with ease. Personnel 

Management records and stores 
personnel information, training 

courses, education history, 
exposures, immunizations and 

more within a single application.

ESO ANALYTICS

Understand performance like 
never before. With one-click 

access to clinical and 
operational metrics, core 

measures and more, Analytics 
gives you the power to 

transform data into actionable 
insights.

NARCBOX

NarcBox offers durable 
controlled substance storage 
with quick yet secure digital 

entry options and robust 
reporting capabilities. Be 
confident in your security, 

trace substance access, and 
maintain agency-wide 

accountability. 

ESO HEALTH DATA 
EXCHANGE 

Receive outcome data from your 
hospital partners and reshape 

the way you deliver patient care. 
ESO HDE delivers real-time, 

bidirectional data between EMS 
and hospitals.  

ESO ACTIVITIES  

ESO Activities tracks 
community education, events 
and non-response, operational 

tasks all in application. Stay 
organized and report on how 
you make a difference in your 

community

ESO EHR

ESO EHR makes it easy to 
produce quality EMS clinical 
documentation. Yet it’s so 

advanced, it actually gives you 
back more data than you put in. 

ESO SCHEDULING  

Ready to make complex 
calendars a thing of the past?

Meet ESO Scheduling. Flexible, 
scalable employee and 

volunteer scheduling designed 
to make scheduling intuitive 

and cost effective.

ESO ASSET 
MANAGEMENT  

Achieve a higher level of 
readiness; track equipment, 

manage repairs, and schedule 
maintenance with software 
designed for today's EMS 

agencies.

ESO ALERTING

ESO Alerting delivers a 
configurable application 

for EMS and hospital 
administrators to securely 

and efficiently 
communicate during time 

sensitive emergencies.

ESO INVENTORY

Manage your 
consumables, reduce 

waste, and stay on top of 
your inventory processes.


